
 

   

Gift Shop Hours 

The ACMC Foundation Gift Shop is currently open Mondays 7:30am-12pm & Tuesdays 
and Thursdays 10am - 3pm. We look forward to seeing you! 

All proceeds from Gift Shop sales are administered by the ACMC Foundation for the benefit of ACMC. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit our web page to 

learn more about the 

ACMC Foundation and 

ways to give 

 

                    

Follow Us on 

Facebook! 
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After a nearly two-year suspension due to the COVID-19 pandemic, 
Ashtabula County Medical Center (ACMC) has reactivated its volunteer 
program to serve several roles throughout the hospital. 

“Volunteers are vital members of our caregiving team, providing 

personal touches and support for our patients and their families,” said 

Michael Habowski, ACMC president and CEO. “We have missed our 

volunteers and are so happy to welcome them back.” 

ACMC Volunteers are an important part of our care team                                                           

supporting patients, visitors, and caregivers in many ways.                                                                

Volunteers serve in Central Registration, Spiritual Care, the                                                                            

ACMC Foundation Gift Shop, and in the Surgical and Endoscopy                                                     

Waiting Areas. If you would like to learn more about                                                                                  

volunteering at ACMC, please contact Amy Price at                                                                                          

(440) 997-6604 or amy.price@acmchealth.org. 

The ACMC Volunteer Program is coordinated by the ACMC Foundation in support of ACMC. 

Volunteers must be at least 18 years of age, be fully vaccinated against COVID-19 and be willing to commit to a 

minimum of two 4-hour shifts per month for at least 6 months during the year.  ACMC Volunteers receive a 10% 

discount on meals in the ACMC cafeteria, 15% discount on merchandise in the ACMC Foundation Gift Shop, free 

volunteer uniform as well as development of new skills and life enrichment opportunities. 

 

 

ACMC Volunteers 

ACMC Volunteer: Ron Lang 

ACMC Volunteer: Ann Hradsky  

ACMC Academy 
Celebrates Another 
Successful Summer 
Internship Program 

Eight students from around Ashtabula County recently completed 

Ashtabula County Medical Center’s ACMC Academy. The summer 

internship lets high school students experience a variety of 

healthcare careers as they work daily alongside hospital 

caregivers. Most students who complete ACMC Academy continue 

into college to earn a healthcare-related degree. 

“I am proud of the ACMC Academy and the students who come 

through our doors to learn more about healthcare,” said ACMC 

Healthcare System President and CEO Michael Habowski. “But I 

am equally as proud of the caregivers who take time out of their 

busy schedules to mentor these students. They show them the 

level of dedication it takes to be an ACMC caregiver, and they 

inspire the students to continue pursuing their dreams in 

healthcare.” 

ACMC Foundation Executive Director Tammy Netkowicz, added 

her appreciation for caregivers who contribute their time, 

experience, and knowledge. “Our caregivers make this program, 

and we are grateful. Many of them look forward to this every 

summer as much as the students do.” 

 

 

 

From Left: Madeline Blenman, Brielle Bogardus, Julia Krznaric, Hailey Booth, ACMC Foundation 

Executive Director Tammy Netkowicz, Patrick Beebe, Ethan Detrick, ACMC President and CEO 

Michael Habowski, Eva Oster, and Jalyn Dietrich. 

 

$1,000 Scholarship Winners Brielle 

Bogardus & Julia Krznaric 

https://www.acmchealth.org/foundation/acmc-foundation/
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https://www.acmchealth.org/news/releases/ashtabula-county-students-learn-about-healthcare-themselves-at-acmc-academy/

